
From: Angie Harnish  
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 12:43 PM 
To: Westlake-Power, Barb  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Added agenda item for the November 1st, 2021 CSC Meeting. 
 
Dear Corporate Services Committee, 
  
Please include the following email communication to the next Corporate Services Committee 
meeting agenda. 
  
I am aware that presently there is little that Council can do to have a Councillor removed from 
office, as may be deemed to be warranted.  I am also aware that citizens can file a complaint to 
the Integrity Commissioner, but, again, any response from the Integrity Commissioner cannot 
result in the removal of a City Councillor.  To this, I am wanting the City Council to take this 
serious matter to higher offices!  I request that the  Municipal Council lobby the Province for 
the ability to remove a Council member from their elected office.  This is the reason why I am 
emailing the Corporate Services Committee.  It is my understanding that this request must be 
made to this committee! 
  
To this end alone, it is imperative that the Corporate Services Committee lobby the Province for 
the ability to remove a Council member from their elected office. 
  
I trust that the Corporate Services Committee is dedicated to best interest of London and area 
residents and that the Corporate Services Committee will do all in its power and ability to deal 
with this serious problem with much haste. 
  
A concerned London citizen, 
  
A. Harnish 
 


